
The Xavier University School of Medicine is conducting their “Community Outreach” 

this Saturday 

 
One of Aruba’s two medical schools, the Xavier University School of Medicine (XUSOM,) located on the 

Pardenbaistraat across from the tax office will be conducting free medical testing for the community this 

Saturday from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. This program, which is offered every semester is an opportunity to 

have your eyes, blood pressure and glucose levels checked, plus your BMI (Body Mass Index) evaluated. 

This is an excellent opportunity for busy working people that have been putting off a routine physical 

examination to get an abbreviated health examination on their day off, and it is a free service offered by the 

school for the training of their students. The school does not claim this is a substitute for a full physical, but 

it will test and possibly detect any health anomalies.  

Under the watchful eye of the teaching staff of doctors the students will examine, evaluate and offer 

recommendations if they spot any irregularities. Many individuals tend to ignore these necessary tests 

because of work demands, but this Saturday is an excellent opportunity for an early warning if there is a 

lurking health problem that needs to be investigated. XUSOM welcomes any and all to take advantage of 

this service on Saturday.  


